
 

Licensing Committee 
 

6 December 2018 
 

Draft Extract 
 

  
LIC 
8 

Statement of Principles under the Gambling Act 2005 (Agenda item 6) 
 

The Director Development and Environment reported on the review of the 
Statement of Principles which set out how the Authority would administer its 
functions under the Gambling Act 2005. Presenting her report the Licensing 
Manager told the Committee that there was a requirement to review the 
Statement of Principles every three years and accordingly this had been updated 
and agreed for public consultation with no adverse comments having been 
received. The Committee was invited to consider the revised Statement of 
Principles and agree a final version for recommendation to Council for approval 
and adoption.  The Licensing Manager responded to Members’ questions and 
queries about the sector. 
 
Recommended to the Council: that the revised Statement of Principles 2019-
2021 be adopted and approved.  

 

 


